
 
 
 
 

Effectively and Efficiently Meeting our Community’s Wastewater Needs 
 
 

February 14, 2025 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 

Ross Hyland, 
 
We have considered the bids submitted for the Regional Water Resource Agency’s RFP # 
2025-02: Electrical.  We are pleased to announce that we have accepted your bid.  The 
contract will start March 1, 2025 and go through March 1, 2026. Upon mutual 
agreement with both parties, this contract may be renewed for 1 year, up to four 
renewals, for a possible total contract term of 5 years if both parties agree to maintain 
same unit price. 
 

Electrical 
Hourly rate for 1 Licensed Journeyman Electrician - $65.00 
Percentage Mark Up for Materials – 10% 
Hourly rate for each additional worker - $60.00 
Hourly rate for bucket truck with operator - $130.00 

 
Please indicate your receipt and acceptance of this Notice of Award by signing below 
where indicated and return to me.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me 
at 270-687-8440 or email Bids@rwra.org  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Tonya Smith 
Purchasing Manager 
 
 
I have received and accepted this Notice of Award: 
 

X

 
Lark Electric Authorized Representative    Date: __________ 02/14/2025

mailto:Bids@rwra.org



